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The SEC Report is the result of a sound process initiated and administered by the Branch. The report
makes it clear members of the SEC took their charge seriously and that they worked very hard to present
a meaningful, objective and thoughtful report. The recommendations contained within the report and
sound and will result in improvements in the Branch and the trial courts.

The SEC recommendations should be immediately adopted so that we can proceed with the process of
improving the Branch in these challenging times.

Scott M. Gordon
Supervising Judge

Family Law Division

Los Angeles Superior Court
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